OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

October 19, 1962

Mr. Elvis Uta

0t1 Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: Shar-Alan 0i1 Company
#1 Henry Schmitz
I'34"24”"1y, a.‘-’

Dear Elvis:

The above captioned well appears in the gas proration schedule
in the South Blanco Pictured Cliffs Pool. The well is completed

in the Torreon Puerco which is correlative to the Farmington,
or thereabouts.

Plsase have the subject well removed from the NW Gas schedule.

Yours very truly

A. R. Xendrick
Engineer, District #3
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